
KS1 Summer 2 

From Field to Fork 

In English, we will be reading ‘Lost and 

Found’. We will be finding out facts and 

information about penguins and the 

South Pole. We will then write our own 

leaflets towards the end of the term. 

In DT we will be learning about food. We 

will be mastering practical skills in food 

preparation and we will be designing, 

making, evaluating and improving our 

own pizzas. 

This term in Physical Education, we 

will be practising our      

throwing, catching, running 

and balancing skills in    

preparation for sports day. 

This term in Science, our focus is 

plants. We are looking at different types 

of plants that we might see growing in 

different places and how we can identify 

them. We are also investigating what 

plants need to grow and how plants 

change as they grow.       

In Computing, we will explore 

the program ScratchJr where we 

will learn how to program a 

sprite to move using different 

algorithms. 

This term in Geography we will be  learning 

about farms and where our food comes from. 

We will use compass directions to navigate 

and compare living on a farm to living in a 

city like Lincoln. 

In KS1, our theme this term in PSHE 

will be ‘Drugs, Alcohol and Tobacco    

Education. In Year 1 we will be learning 

how to keep ourselves safe around     

products and medicines in the 

home. 

In Year 2 we will be learning 

what medicines are, why they are 

used, where they come from and how we 

can keep safe when taking them. 

In Spanish, we will be learning how 

to talk about our families and 

to have a conversation. 

In Religious Education, we will be              

learning about Islam. 

In Music, our focus is exploring sounds. 

We will be looking at how we can use our 

voices and bodies to make sounds. 

Important Information: 

Homework is set on a Friday via Teams and is to be 

handed in by Wednesday. It is essential that your 

child’s reading book and record is in school every 

day. We ask that your child reads at least 5 times a 

week and class rewards are in place to encourage this.  

Miss Hall’s PE lessons are on a Tuesday and Friday. 

Miss Pavier’s PE lessons are on a Tuesday and  

Wednesday.  

Miss Daubney’s PE lessons are on a Monday and 

Tuesday. 

Please ensure that your child has the  appropriate P.E. 

clothing for indoor and outdoor P.E. and that these 

are in school all week. Please label all clothing! 

The KS1 Team  

This term in Maths, Year 1 will learn about numbers to 100, 

telling the time and values of money. 

This term in Maths, Year 2 will learn about the properties of 

2D and 3D shapes and how to describe different movements. 

We will also look at how to measure weight, volume and tem-

perature. 


